WW Board of Trustees (called) Meeting Notes
March 7, 2018
Present:
Ross Worsham, Laura Beth Tucker, Christy Ward, Lanair Worsham Sr., 

Susan Kiegans, Tonya McDaniel, Gary Allen, Cader Cox IV, Heather Cox, Susan Glass, Steve Collins, Meredith Rogers, Courtney Rubendall, Lanair Worsham Jr., Dicksy Hinesley, Ken Godwin, David Cooper, Chip Davis, Greg Shiver (via phone)
Absent:
N/A
Laura Beth called meeting to order and opened with prayer.

REPORTS
Curriculum Director-Dicksy Hinesley
· For the 2018-2019 school year, Dicksy is proposing that we return to a “True Middle School Concept.” 6th – 8th grades will be housed on one side of middle/high school building. They will also have their own clubs, schedule, and exploratory periods (which will allow for a variety of subjects to be offered).
Athletic Committee/Booster Club – Tonya McDaniel
· Met with 3 potential Head Football Coach candidates thus far. More interviews are scheduled.
Recruitment/Retention  – Greg Shiver  
· Discussed Enrollment to date
· Committee members assigned recruitment duties. Early registration is needed to adequately staff teachers for next year.
Ross Worsham and Dicksy Hinesley provided updates on returning teacher contract status and ongoing application/interview process for the hiring of teachers to replace those that are retiring or leaving.
  
Respectfully submitted,

Courtney Rubendall

BOT MEETING MINUTES – 3/7/18
Page 1

